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WARRANTS EXTENDED 

January 17, 2022, Vancouver, BC, Canada – BTU METALS CORP. ("BTU" or the "Company") (BTU-TSX:V BTUMF-OTC) announces that 

its Board of Directors has determined that it is in the best interests of the Company to extend the term of 2,712,500 common share purchase 

warrants (the “Warrants”) issued as part of private placement on February 28th, 2020 with a two year term. The Warrants are set to expire 

February 28th, 2022.  Accordingly, subject to the TSX Venture Exchange (the “TSXV”) acceptance, BTU is extending the term of these Warrants 

for an additional 12 months with the new expiry date to be February 28th, 2023.  All of other terms of the Warrants remain unchanged.  

BTU Metals Corp. is a junior, mining exploration company focused on its Dixie Halo project located in Red Lake, Ontario.  

 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD  

“Paul Wood”  

Paul Wood, CEO, Director 

pwood@btumetals.com 

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 

Andreas Curkovic, Investor Relations 

+1 416-577-9927 

BTU Metals Corp. 

Telephone: 1-604-683-3995  

Toll Free: 1-888-945-4770  

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or 

accuracy of this release.  
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